Please extend this important labor program! In the wake of COVID, our industry needs more help than ever to recover. | support the
safer at home initiatives of 2020 and 2021, but the arts and entertainment industry has been uniquely impacted across the world.
Practically all of our work is done in person and disappeared overnight with shutdowns last March, with all of us being left with no
"work from home" option. As our country rebuilds from this public health crisis, money is going to drive much of the decision making
from private industry. These incentives will help ensure production companies from outside Oregon choose our state for filming and
will help all of us get back on our feet after the hardest and leanest year of our careers.



